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Ref: APNS/2018/10     January 22, 2018 

 

To: All Member Publications 
 

Sub: Implementation of the UN Resolution No.1267 Regarding  

Proscribed Organization. 

 

Dear Sirs, 
 

We are in receipt of a letter No.F.16/(11)/2017-HP dated January 19, 2018 from the Press 

Information Department, Govt. of Pakistan, Islamabad wherein it has been stated that UN Monitoring 

Team will visit Pakistan on January 24-25, 2018 to review the implementation of the UN Security 

Council Resolution. It has  requested not to give any kind of coverage or run advertisement campaign 

of any proscribed organization including Jammat-ud-Dawa (JUD) and Falah-i-Insaniat Foundation 

(FIF). 

 

We hope that member publications would comply the request, in the national interest. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

 

( Dr. Tanvir A. Tahir ) 

  Executive Director 

 APNS 

 


